
 

 
The International Accounting Standards Board is the independent standard-setting body of the IFRS Foundation, a not-for-profit corporation promoting the 
adoption of International Financial Reporting Standards.  For more information visit www.ifrs.org. 

Page 1 of 2 

 
 

IASB Agenda ref 9 

  

STAFF PAPER  December 2017  

IASB Meeting  

Project Rate-regulated Activities 
Paper topic Cover note 
CONTACT(S) Jane Pike jpike@ifrs.org +44 (0)20 7246 6925 

 Mariela Isern  misern@ifrs.org +44 (0)20 7246 6483 

This paper has been prepared for discussion at a public meeting of the International Accounting Standards 
Board (the Board).  The views expressed in this paper do not represent the views of the Board or any 
individual member of the Board.  Comments on the application of IFRS® Standards do not purport to set 
out acceptable or unacceptable application of IFRS Standards.  Technical decisions are made in public and 
reported in IASB® Update. 

Purpose of the session 

1. The purpose of this session is to:  

(a) inform the Board about the key messages received from members of the 

Consultative Group for Rate Regulation (CGRR) at the meeting held on 

26 October 2017 (see Agenda Paper 9A—Summary of the messages 

received from the Consultative Group);1 and  

(b) provide the Board with an update of our proposed timetable for 

developing the next consultative document for the project.   

Revised timetable 

2. During 2017, the Board’s discussions to develop a new accounting model for rate 

regulation have raised several conceptual and operational issues.  So far, the 

Board has not decided whether the next consultative document should be a 

Discussion Paper or an Exposure Draft.   

                                                 
1 The papers discussed with the Consultative Group for Rate Regulation can be found at: 
http://www.ifrs.org/news-and-events/calendar/2017/october/consultative-group-for-rate-regulation/  
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3. Following the CGRR meeting, through which CGRR members provided valuable 

input to operational issues, we are encouraged to develop an Exposure Draft as the 

next consultative document.  Consequently, we have reviewed our plans for 

discussions with Board during 2018.   

4. During the first quarter of 2018 (Q1 2018), we aim to focus discussions on 

conceptual issues around the nature of the rights and obligations created by the 

rate-adjustment mechanism.  Those rights and obligations drive proposals for the 

general approach of the model, and in particular the scope and recognition 

requirements.   

5. We will then ask the Board whether to continue to develop proposals for an 

Exposure Draft or, instead, to develop a higher level overview of the model for 

consultation through a Discussion Paper.  We anticipate publication of the next 

consultative document in 2019. 
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